CROWBOROUGH TABLE TENNIS CLUB

(www.crowboroughttc.org.uk)

NEWSLETTER No.54 - JULY 2018

EDITOR'S COMMENTS

Well it definitely is Summer now and here is the July edition of the Newsletter just before I leave for a week in the Lake District. Wherever you're going enjoy it and long may the sun keep shining.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The AGM took place on 4 June, attended by our Club President Hazel MacDonald, and good discussion took place on a number of items. Members have received a copy of the Minutes.

EAST GRINSTEAD LEAGUE

The Club will continue to play in the East Grinstead League next season and, whilst it would be good to be able to field two teams, this appears unlikely at this stage.

However if there is anyone who would like to take up League playing, please get in touch or speak to any of our members on a Monday or Friday evening.

CLUB NIGHTS

This was discussed at the AGM and it was decided to keep both Monday & Friday nights open and available throughout the Summer months.

Mondays for practice sessions and Fridays for the usual Club Nights starting at 8 pm.

2018/19 SUBSCRIPTIONS

Subscriptions are now due for the ensuing year and it would be appreciated if these could be paid as soon as convenient. Membership Forms have previously been circulated, but if you haven't received one, please let me know (details below).

MEDIA SNIPPET

Diccon Gray, a member of the Weald TT Club, has returned from the US after reaching the last 32 in two events at the World Veterans Championships in Las Vegas.

This was a huge tournament with 4000 players competing from 97 countries and Gray reached the last 32 stage in both the over 55s singles and over 50s doubles events where he was paired with another Kent player, Phil Cox.

Gray now intends to train for the 2020 World Veteran Championships to be held in Bordeaux, France.

EDITOR: John Sidey
01892 654306 - john@sidey.net